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Uniforms are accepted on a consignment basis. Goods can be left with a drop off form 
(download from website) at the P&F shop during opening hours. 

We are unable to check goods are at sale standard during shop hours. Please use the 
guide provided on website.

 Consignment notes will no longer be mailed out. Please request on your drop off form if 
you require one


